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I support a strong cap and invest policy for Oregon. The climate crisis needs to be addressed boldly
and quickly — as a young person, I am afraid of what the world will look like within my lifetime, and
I urge Oregon to take care of its young people's futures. I support LC 19, but it needs strengthening. 
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